NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING
TO BE HELD ON JUNE 1, 2021
150 AVON BELDEN ROAD, 7:30 P.M. 

TO CONSIDER PROPOSED

REVISED GENERAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN
PORT WEST PLANNED UNIT DEVELOPMENT
CASE NO. 012-21
Request of H.R. Kopf, KoPF BUILDERS, 420 Avon Belden Road, Avon Lake for a recommendation of approval for a REVISED General Development Plan for PORT WEST P.U.D. This project is located ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WALKER ROAD, EAST OF AMBLESIDE DR. AND WEST OF SORRENTO LN. within an R-1 Residential zoning district.
 COPIES OF THE REVISED GENERAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN ARE ON FILE AND MAY BY VIEWED IN THE PLANNING DEPARTMENT, 150 AVON BELDEN ROAD 440-930-4101.
